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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/08/2021  09:49:072020/5913/P OBJ Dorian Raimond The site is unsuitable, the traffic routes are already overloaded and congested and go right past two schools. 

The borough has recently restricted further the access to the area (Queens Crescent and nearby streets); 

Opening a depot just there goes against the spirit of the recent measures of traffic restriction. There are 

available spaces for a depot in the Regis Road industrial estate, which gives easy main road access to places 

north, south and east.

23/08/2021  14:36:092020/5913/P OBJ Jeremy Bradshaw Hello,

I'm following up on my original objection to this proposal. I do not believe that the amendments tabled meet my 

original concerns, especially those of increased, dangerous and polluting traffic on Holmes and Grafton 

Roads. The appropriate place for this sort of business is on Regis Road. It's an industrial estate. I continue to 

oppose the  Planning Permission.

Thank you.

23/08/2021  13:51:332020/5913/P OBJ Hilary Barnes I will keep this brief. All the objections raised by local residents and local schools remain the same and do not 

need to be repeated. These small streets are completely unsuitable for this application; the proposed usage is 

dangerous and presents a serious health and safety hazard. Tinkering with the wording in an appeal is 

insulting and transparent.
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